
Audubon Shorebird Steward Training

Shorebird Stewardship Workshop

Be an Audubon Shorbird Steward this spring and summer to educate beach goers about how to 
share the beach with imperiled nesting & resting coastal birds on a beach near you.

Hobcaw Barony, Wednesday, April 18th, 2018

Do you...
)) Care about shorebirds?
)) Like spending time on the beach?
)) Want to help to protect our coastal 
birds?

Bird Identifcation Basics and Field Practice

9 AM to Noon

12:30 to 3 PM
Learn the basics of bird identification and have the opportunity to brush up on your ID skills in 
the field at North Inlet.

Questions?
Contact Jen Plunket, Stewardship Coordinator, North Inlet-Winyah Bay NERR

jen@belle.baruch.sc.edu, 843-904-9033

Free workshop, lunch provided.
Registration is required, space is limited.
http://www.northinlet.sc.edu/training/events.html
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